
From: Stephanie McIntyre   
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2023 2:49 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good Afternoon  
 
I am encouraging you to NOT Approve any rate increases for Liberty Gas. The utility companies keep 
increasing our rates and are leaving a majority of consumers wondering when it will end and IF we can 
pay it. Consumers are totally overwhelmed by the increases in everything, gas pumps, grocery store, 
mortgage rates, electricity etc.... We need a break!!! 
 
Please say no to increases for Liberty 
 
Thank you 
 
Stephanie McIntyre 
 

mailto:puc@puc.nh.gov

